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My original submission was dated 6 March 2011
In view of the extraordinary circumstances which have precipitated further hearings, I seek to lodge a 
variation to my original submission based solely on issues raised in that submission. 
In my original submission, I sought determination as to the impact of "mismanagement/government 
interference/incompetence"  surrounding water releases. The scope of the extended enquiry seems to 
focus solely on those issues. 
I have detailed the initial economic consequences of the flood. Obviously with the passage of time, the 
mental suffering has evidenced itself as well as the substantial loss in asset value of my property being 
deemed a flooded property.  
In the event the Commission makes a determination that the flood was partly man made, I request that a 
determination be made as to the quantum by which the flood peak may have been reduced by the proper 
management of water releases. 
This issue is of vital importance as I anticipate that any such reduction will mean my home no longer be 
flooded and could be considered as above the height of a properly managed flood the equivalent of the 
2011 flood 
 
Thank You 




